
Saint Ninian’s Nursery Class Newsletter 

           “Where adventure, nurture and learning go hand in hand.” 
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Welcome back to another exciting year at St Ninian’s Nursery! 
The St Ninian’s Nursery staff would like to welcome back our children and extend a very warm 
welcome to our new boys and girls who are joining this wonderful family. What a positive start 
so far with all of the children settling in and participating in all of the wonderful experiences on 
offer. 

We would also like to welcome our parents to what is sure to be an exciting adventure for us 
all in the year ahead. Thank you for joining us on this journey where adventure, nurture and 
learning go hand in hand. 
 

DROP OFF/PICK UP TIMES 
Thank you for cooperation and 
understanding with the new 
procedures for drop off and pick up. 
Please remember to maintain 2m 

distancing during these times from 
staff and other adults-thank you! 
 

Healthcare 
If your child has any healthcare needs 
or requires to take any medication 
whilst at nursery, please speak to a 
member of the team to arrange an 
appointment to complete the necessary 

paperwork. 

Outdoor Play 
Many of our play experiences happen outdoors 
and we would appreciate your help in ensuring 
your child has appropriate clothing and footwear 
for our often unpredicatable weather! 

Our wellbeing focus 

in August is: SAFE 
 

Our Nursery Values 

are: 

Friendship  
 

Happiness  

 

Kindness  

 

Love  



Follow 

 

Online Journals – new start children 

 
Your child will be set up with an Online Journal which records their learning 
experiences in nursery, this will include observations and photographs. When 
the nursery team have set these up you will receive an email with information 
about to how log on and access this. 
We value your voice and would appreciate if you could view and comment on 
these observations so that you and your child feel engaged with their profiles. 
Please contact the nursery team if you have any difficulties in logging on once 
you receive the email. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION: ANAPHYLAXIS ALLERGY 

 
We have a child who has severe allergies. Therefore it is vitally important that your 

child DOES NOT bring in any of the following food types (in their bags, or without 
staff knowledge) which include the following ingredients: nuts, chocolate spread, 
peanut butter spreads, celery, sesame, banana, carrot, peas, lentils, wheat, yellow 
split peas and dairy. Please consult a member of staff if you have any concerns and 
we will be happy to discuss further. It is important to us that all of our children are 

safe and healthy in the Nursery and we appreciate your continued support. 

 
https://www.anaphylaxis.org.uk 

 

 

It’s good to talk… 
Please let us know if you have 
any questions or concerns about 
your child. We are here to help! 

Our contact no: 01506 414612 
 

School lunches 

If your child is attending nursery all day and would like to have a school meal 
you will need to set up an Ipay Account. Please contact the school office if you 

need any support with this. 

Follow us on Twitter @ninian_s, on 

facebook – St Ninian’s Nursery Parents, 
on our blog 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/stnin

iansps/ and on our website 

https://stniniansprimary.westlothian.org.u

k/ 
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